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On Line, September 14, 1935,

Dear Harry:

I am sorry I could not answer your letter
of the 3let earlier. However, I send a telegram
to you shortly after its receipt bearing on the
most urgent feature, that is, the last paragraph.
Hd’o you received 1tf I am following your advice
absolutely as to the British Columbia situation.
You are in oharge there and will know better than
we go here. Keep our friends united.

Yours very sinoere ly,

Hon: H.H. Stevens,

714 Board of Trade Building,

Vambuver, B.C.
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